



Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police Meeting 28 February 2023

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime Dame Lynne Owens – Deputy Commissioner

Supported by:

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC James Bottomley – Head of Oversight and Performance, MOPAC Martin Tunstall – Chief of Staff, MPS

Apologies:

Sir Mark Rowley – Commissioner

1. Casey Review

There was a discussion of the findings Dame Louise Casey would be publishing following her review of the culture in the MPS, and the response needed to address her recommendations.

2. Dedicated Ward Officers

The Deputy Commissioner outlined plans to develop a workplan for the deployment of Dedicated Ward Officers, as part of the Turnaround Plan's ambition to have the strongest ever neighbourhood policing.